Personnel Committee Report, 10/15/10
Sabbatical Applications and Tenure Files

Sabbatical applications and tenure files are due to the Personnel Committee (my office, LUND 109) by the end of the workday on October 28th. 

The Personnel Committee will review the applications and tenure files the first week of November. Tenure committee chairs are expected to attend the Personnel Committee meeting to represent their tenure applicant and answer any questions. The day for this meeting will most likely be Nov. 5th (a Friday). The time for the portion of this meeting when we need your participation will be emailed to each tenure committee chair.
---David Freistroffer (Chair, Personnel Committee)

